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September 5, 2024

End of Life Notification

This notice is to inform you of the discontinuation of the following product:
NHD-FFC20
This breakout board has reached the end of their lifecycle and will no longer be manufactured.

Please visit www.newhavendisplay.com or email nhtech@newhavendisplay.com for further
information or assistance.
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